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SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  California 95060

SUBJECT: GREENWASTE DIVERSION PROGRAMS

Members of the Board:

On October 7, 1997, your Board received a final report on the County’s Greenwaste
Demonstration Program and directed Public Works to return in October 1998 with a report on the
effects of full  scale implementation of the Greenwaste Diversion Programs. Public Works is
currently compiling greenwaste diversion information from the County- run programs and Waste
Management’s curbside collection program. Additional time will be needed to complete collection
and analysis of the data and we are requesting deferral of the greenwaste diversion report until
November 10, 1998.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors defer the report on
Greenwaste Diversion Programs to November 10, 1998.

Yours truly,

RPM:bbs

68 JOHN A. FANTHAM
Director of Public Works

RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL,:

Copy to: Waste Management of Santa Cruz County
Public Works Department (Solid Waste)
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